
President’s Message 

John Schnittgrund 

 

 

I hope this message finds you safe and well.  This situation is certainly different from anything I 

have ever experienced.  The Board has decided that cancelling all planned events at this time 

makes more sense than having to wait for unknown cancellations. 

Most of our events are held at restaurants and other places of small business.  There is no way 

of knowing how long these places will be closed and we have no idea about whether they will 

reopen if the closures are for an extended time.  We are continuing to evaluate the situation 

and we will make changes as we are able. 

There is nothing of concern for retirees at his time.  We hope you will all stay safe and well.  We 

are here if you need anything. 


